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This month, we had the great honor of hosting the Regional Directors of
Africa, Brother and Sister Adams. What a blessing and a wonderful visit!
We, and all of Malawi, have tremendous respect for the Adams and all
they do for Africa.

Throughout the month, we continued to minister to village churches,
speaking, preaching, and praying for the wonderful people of Malawi.
One of our favorite places was Matindi. We had an amazing Sunday
service there where eight adults and four children received the gift of the
Holy Ghost!

We had the honor to participate in a service where a new pastor was
installed. The former pastor had passed away, and the entire
congregation honored and gave gifts to his surviving wife. Brother
Betterley preached, and several people received the Holy Ghost. It was a
privilege to be part of this special service!

Sister Betterley was also blessed with the opportunity to speak at an
outdoor service during a one-day Ladies Conference. Over 200 women
were in attendance, and Sis B continues to have a deep burden for all of
the wonderful women of Malawi! "
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We're extremely excited and grateful to share that the Lord made a way o |
for us to take a trip to northern Malawi this month too. The Malawian )
Executive Board has expressed a desire for us to minister to churches in
the northern region, but this is a 5-10-hour drive and requires two or three
nights in a hotel, and these expenses are not included in our Aimer

budget.
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We're asking for churches and individuals to please partner with us and
help minister to the people in northern Malawi. We'd like to go once a
month, but one trip costs about $600.

If you're able to sponsor one of these trips,
there are a few ways you can give:

+ Mail a check to “Living Hope Church" ‘
+ Online at livinghopeupe.com/giving > Malawi Missions
+ Through UPCI Headquarters - Account Number is #15045

THANK YOU FOR YOUR

CONTINUED SUPPORT

" OURLAST TRIP 10 THE NORTH -+



